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August 31, 2016

Eri c Hendri x

Gaston County Fire Marshal
Post O fice Box 1578
Gastoni a, NC 28053

Re: New Hope Fire District
Dear Eric Hendri x:

We wi sh to thank you, Chief Young, and others for the cooperation given to our
representative during our recent survey. W have conpl eted our eval uation of the
fire insurance classification for New Hope Fire District and advise that the
protection class is a Cass 4/9E

Formerly class applied 6/9E. Rates on dwellings (including those insured under
Honmeowners Policies) are established by the North Carolina Rate Bureau. W are
advi sing them of the change. The rates will be effective on Sunday, January 1,
2017.

The purpose of our visit was to gather information needed to determine a fire

i nsurance cl assification, which may be used in the cal cul ations of property

i nsurance prenmiuns. This survey was not conducted for property |oss prevention or
life safety purposes, and no life safety or property | oss prevention
recomrendations will be nade.

Class 4 applies to properties with a fire flow of 3500 gpm Class 9E applies to
all other properties within the fire district outside of the 5 mles, but no nore
than 6 mles. The private and public protection at properties with |arger needed
fire flows are individually evaluated, and may vary fromthe 4/9E C assification.

We are attaching a copy of our Gading Sheet and the results of the hydrant flow
tests wi tnessed during our survey.

If you have any questions concerning the new classification, or the resulting
change in fire insurance rates, please |let us know

Si ncerely yours,

Jach D 17utep

Rick McIntyre
Seni or Deputy Conmi ssi oner

RM sl
Encl osur e
Cc: Matthew Young, Fire Chief
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Cc: Charles S. Craig, Board of Directors President



